
What Have We Been Up To?
This summer, Chartwells has been proud to serve and support the St. 

Louis community in many ways. We grieve alongside the families affected 

by the May tornado, which is why we provided meals at multiple sites 

throughout the city to help those in need. We served students during 

summer school and provided meals for a week-long freshman orientation to 

welcome new high schoolers. Behind the scenes, our dedicated cafeteria 

staff participated in training to prepare for the year ahead, ensuring we’re 

ready to serve up happy and healthy. We were thrilled to feed more than 

1,000 people at the Back to School Expo and to share healthy snacks 

during school open houses—because fueling students and families is at the 

heart of what we do.
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During summer school in June, our Global 

Eats program spotlighted the vibrant flavors 

of Mexico. Students enjoyed fresh mango 

paired with their choice of chamoy or tajín—

a fun, flavorful treat that was a big hit. It was 

a delicious way to explore global cuisine 

right in our cafeterias.

September 5th: Cheese Pizza Day September 12th: Lucky Tray Day September 26th: Pancake Day

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.

What’s Cooking?

Online Menus!

Upcoming Fun Days:

• Download or open the Nutrislice app

• Find your district

• Select your preferred location and 

favorite it

• View daily menu items
SCAN HERE
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